
From: Jonathan Emanuel   
Sent: 23 July 2020 16:03 
To: George Smith   
Subject: Planning notification for application reference: 20/01597/F 
 
Hi George,  
 
On the basis of a desk top assessment of this proposal, no Arboricultural comments to add… 
 
regards 
 
Jonathan Emanuel 
Arboricultural Officer (north) 
Environmental Services 
Cherwell District Council 
 


